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Dear Parents / Guardians, 
This week brings us to the end of the term 4. It has been a busy term with  lots of activities, including 
the SRC International Day, the Golden Orchid Ball, Independence Day celebrations, issuing of Student 
Portfolios and much more. Thanks particularly to all the staff of LIPS, who through their hard work, have 
completed another successful term. Next term is shaping up to be just as busy and exciting with Student 
Led Conferences, Book Fair, Year 6/7 Show Night,  Year 7 Graduation, Swimming Carnival, LIPS Idol and 
much more. The Term 4 Planner is attached to this Toksave. Please note that school will finish in Term 4 
on Thursday the 8th December.  
 
Miss Angela Collins, candidate for a 2017 teaching position, will be visiting the school this Thursday for a 
‘looksee’.  I look forward to seeing everyone after the holidays on Monday October 3rd. 
 
Parent / Teacher Interviews: Please note that parent/teacher interviews will be today and tomorrow 
after school. Please see Rose to reserve a time to see your child’s teacher. 
 
School Swimming: A reminder for students to bring their bathers etc. for swimming lessons next term, 
starting week 1.  Please see the letter regarding swimming attached to this Toksave. 
 
Canteen: The P&W are looking for more canteen volunteers for Term 4. If you are able to assist, 
please see Angela Smart or contact her on mobile number 73803714. 
 
School Lunches: At LIPS we understand that some parents like to deliver their child’s lunch to school 
at recess or lunch time. We would however like to discourage parents from sitting with their child 
throughout lunch and / or feeding them. This practice disrupts normal school routines, and impedes 
children developing independence. If on occasions there is a legitimate reason you need to sit with 
your child during lunch, please inform their teacher in advance. 
 

 

Congratulations to our 

Week 8 PrinciPal’s Award 

Recipients! 

Kindy: Emmanuella Moning   
Year 1: Ryleigh Smart 
Year 2: Pat Kola 
Year 4: Holly King 
Year 5: Jacinta Watkins 
Year 6: Beverly Philippo 
 
 

 

 

 

      Week 10 Term 3 2016  

 

 

 



End of Term: Term 3 finishes this Thursday the 15th September. School resumes on Monday 3rd 
October and concludes for the year on Thursday the 8th December. 
 

INDEPENDENCE DAY CELEBRATIONS 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kind Regards 
Greg 

 


